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In case you are wondering why I did not add “but not limited to” after “including,” it
is a rule of drafting that to add the phrase is redundant because “including” means that
the list that follows is not exhaustive.  See 2009−2010 Wisconsin Bill Drafting Manual,
section 2.01 (1) (i).  You may wish to remove the list of medications if you think that the
list will be limiting.
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